
 

 

Hearings in Lansdowne House 
 Public Notice 

 
By reason of the exceptional circumstances that have been put in place to ensure minimum presence 
at hearings, there is no physical capacity to provide for persons not directly involved to attend the 
hearings in Lansdowne House.   
 
Thus, all employment rights hearings in Lansdowne House will be private for the foreseeable future. 
 


